Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

Dear General

Welcome to Term 2.

We trust that you had a very enjoyable and safe Easter break. Our thoughts and prayers continue towards the many families affected by Cyclone Debbie and its aftermath.

Our regular News and Views will be issued next week, so we just want to bring to your notice some key events and activities happening over the coming days and weeks.

## Video Filming

Tomorrow, the College will be filming a promotional video throughout the day. Secondary students have been asked to wear formal uniform and bring their sports uniform to change into. Could parents please assist us in ensuring the children are prepared for the day. We apologise for the inconvenience as some of the footage requires both sports and/or formal uniforms.

## Letters issued this week include

- ANZAC Day March Tuesday, 25 April
- Grandparent's Day Invitations and booking forms Tuesday, 16 May
- Mother's Day Market Thursday, 11 May

Our College ANZAC Day service will be held on Monday, 24 April at 2:00pm. Parents are welcome to attend.

The next several weeks are short weeks due to public holidays and parents are reminded of the importance of regular attendances at school by their children, so they may fully participate in the educational program of the College. Please advise of any absences via SMS to 0418 986 308 or phone to 5436 6767. When sending your SMS please clearly state the reason for absence so that our records are complete.

Super Chapel for Prep to Year 12 students will be held tomorrow, Friday, 21 April at 8:30am. All parents welcome to attend.

## Staffing Update

Please join with me in welcoming to our College, Mrs Belinda (Bindi) Brien to the role of English/Drama Teacher in the Secondary School, and Mrs Bec Filiga returning after maternity leave, to teach Primary Music. Mrs Deb Newnham and Mrs Donna Briggs have been appointed as part-time cleaners.

A special thanks to Mrs Kelly Frylink who has now completed a maternity contract in Secondary English/Drama. Kelly has made a lasting impression on our hearts and we wish her every success in this new season in her life. Our best wishes to Mrs Nikita Barnett who is now on maternity leave, awaiting the birth of her first child. May God bless her abundantly in this new season of motherhood.

## **New students**

A special welcome to the following new students and their families who have joined us recently.

Year 1: Hunter Hackney, Ash Seymour; Year 2: Rodion Myroniuk; Year 5: Kai Seymour; Year 6: Roddi Crous, Max Gordois, Travis La Rue, Riley Taylor; Year 8: Jesse Le Rue, Aaron La Rue; Zoe Gordois; Year 10: Kurt Stuart; and in Year 12: Liam Seymour. Beth Gray will be joining us in Year 7 next Monday. We trust that you all quickly feel a part of the CCC family.

Please keep an eye on the College calendar on our website, for upcoming events.

Yours in Christ Mark Hodges Principal

View this email in your browser









View our Website Follow us on Facebook Send us an Email

Copyright © 2016 Caloundra Christian College | CRICOS: 01434K | All rights reserved Phone: (07) 5436 6777 Fax: (07) 5491 5103

unsubscribe from this list

This email was sent to <a href="mailto:general@calcc.qld.edu.au">general@calcc.qld.edu.au</a>
<a href="mailto:why did I get this?">why did I get this?</a>
<a href="mailto:unsubscribe from this list">unsubscribe from this list</a>
<a href="mailto:update-subscription-preferences">update-subscription-preferences</a>
<a href="mailto:Calculut:Calcu

